Date: Fri, 5 Sep 2003
From: Gil Mileikowsky, MD,
To: Melissa Davis, tscmdavis@cox.net

Dear Ms. Davis,

Thank you so much for your interest. Following please find some answers to
your questions.

June 23, 2000: Tenet took immediate action against me as soon as | became the
designated Medical expert on June 19, 2000 in a case of gross negligence filed
by Donna Head and her husband against Tarzana Hospital, a Tenet Affiliate and a
significant income provider to Tenet, Dr. Michael Vermesh.

Summer 2000, | did report the total lack of monitoring of the quality of care of Dr.
Vermesh by this Tenet Facility to JCAHO, IMQ, CMA and the Department of
Health Services when the hospital was undergoing JCAHO survey.

November 13, 2000, | provided significant data to the Headquarters of the FBI
Healthcare Fraud Division in Los Angeles.

November 16, 2000, my clinical privileges were summarily suspended for non-
existent alleged imminent danger. | had no patient at the Hospital that day and
Tenet has not produced a single complaint from any patient for over, 13 years.

February 2002, | proved to the Medical Board of California that Tarzana's report
to the Medical Board was false.

That's why mainstream medical organizations became outraged by Tenet's
conduct. Attached please find the Editorial and Article of the American Medical
Association AMA-News of June 18, 2001, and my letter of February 21, 2002
entitled “The Rape of the Medical Peer Review Process by Tenet Health System”.

Did you receive the attachments of my letter to you yesterday?

If not, | would be glad to send them again by email or by fax if you provide me
with your fax number, Kindly advise me accordingly if you do not receive
attachments to emails as an anti-virus protection measure. Tell me if | need to do
anything different so that you can receive attachments.

| don’t have your phone number, maybe | could contact you over the phone as
well, please let me know how to best proceed for your convenience,

Sincerely, ﬁ % &gfg Z/ﬂ%

Gil Mlleikowsky, MD



